
Vision Care as Eye-Care Partner of
Sri  Lanka  Schools  Hockey
Association 

Vision  Care  as  the  official  Eye-Care  partner  for  National  Junior  Hockey
Championship  2025.

fessional Bankers (APB). In a symbolic gesture of commitment and collaboration,
Devika Silva,  DGM (Treasury and International Banking),  NSB, presented the
sponsorship to Halin Hettigoda, Chairman, APB. 

As  a  leading  financial  institution  committed  to  excellence,  innovation,  and
industry advancement, NSB is honored to support this event. The APB Convention
provides a platform for exchanging knowledge, networking opportunities,  and
collaboration within the banking and financial sectors. 

With  a  tradition  of  fostering  growth,  driving  change,  and  championing  best
practices, NSB is dedicated to contributing to the dialogue on key issues facing
the banking industry. Through participation as a Gold Sponsor, NSB reaffirms its
commitment  to  promoting  excellence,  professionalism,  and  sustainable
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development  within  the  banking  community.  

Vision Care has partnered with the Sri Lanka Schools Hockey Association as the
official Eye-Care Partner for the National Junior Hockey Championship 2025. This
tournament featured 14 men’s teams and 10 women’s teams from across the
country. 

As part of this partnership, Vision Care provided more than just financial support.
They offered free vision screenings for the boys’ and girls’ teams, as well as for
match officials. This shows Vision Care’s commitment to supporting sports and
hockey by ensuring young athletes have access to proper eye care,  which is
important for their performance. 

Anuruddha  Herath  Bandara,  Secretary  of  the  Sri  Lanka  Schools  Hockey
Association, said, “It is great to have an organization like Vision Care supporting
the Sri Lanka Schools Hockey Association. We deeply appreciate Vision Care for
being a key sponsor and helping our young athletes develop their  skills  and
personal  growth.”  This  collaboration  highlights  Vision  Care’s  commitment  to
youth development, sports, and overall well-being in Sri Lanka. By supporting
these initiatives, Vision Care hopes to inspire young athletes and raise awareness
about the importance of eye health in sports. 

Harsha  Maduranga,  GM,  Vision  Care,  shared  his  excitement  about  the
sponsorship, saying, “At Vision Care, we believe that sports promote a healthy
and active lifestyle. Supporting organizations like the Sri Lanka Schools Hockey
Association fits with our commitment to well-being. Hockey requires good vision,
focus, and agility, and we are proud to help players succeed by taking care of
their eye health. Additionally, Vision Care offers a range of eyewear solutions,
including  glasses,  sunglasses,  and  contact  lenses,  for  various  outdoor  sports
activities.” 


